
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
           18 July 2023 

 
   Dear Parents and Carers, 

Quakers Hill Public School will be offering a free Dental Screening Service for all K-6 students 
at Quakers Hill Public School through the New South Wales Health Primary School Mobile 
Dental Program. The program will be delivered by experienced NSW Health staff from 
Western Sydney Local Health District, who will be using a combination of a fully equipped 
dental van and portable equipment set up on school grounds. 

 

Important Information: 

When: Monday 21 August to Wednesday 30 August 2023 

Time:  All day – Your child will be collected from class and returned after their assessment. 

Location: Quakers Hill Public School 

 

If you are interested in taking advantage of this free service, please complete the relevant 
forms contained in the attached Information and Consent Pack and return this directly to 
your child’s classroom teacher no later than Friday 11 August 2023. Forms cannot be 
processed after this date. Please use black or blue pen to fill all the forms in the attached 
pack. There is further information about this service contained inside the Information and 
Consent Pack. 

 

FAQs: 

1. Is there a cost? No. All costs are covered by the NSW Government in support of all 
students enrolled in NSW Public Schools 

2. What if my child needs further treatment? Your child will be placed on a waiting list for 
the nearest public dental clinic. Alternatively, you can seek treatment with a private 
dentist. 

 

If you have any further questions about this optional screening, please contact NSW Health 

Primary School Mobile Dental Program on 132 011. 

 

Bert Lo Campo        Shonah Gibson 

Principal        Deputy Principal (rel.) 


